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William Fedail <williamfedasl@gmail.com>
To: paul.krekorian@lacity.org 
Cc: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell 
Re:City Council File #14-1635-S2

Dear Councilmember O-Farreli,
! am writing to you as the owner of Vicious dogs hot dog restaurant in North Hollywood. I have been in business now for 
9 years in the heart of the No ho Arts district.

I completely support Airbnb and other sharing websites. Most of the hotels, and motels have restaurants in the facility 
and could care less about neighborhood restaurants. Unless the hotels are directly next door or across the street, we 
really don't benefit. Now on the other hand, we do benefit from Airbnb and others like them. Those patrons often look for 
restaurants in the neighborhood.

No ho is growing rapidly and it needs visitors from American and Foreign countries. These new sharing websites are a 
Godsend to our communities. We all now have a better chance of survival thanks to Airbnb and others like them.

I ask you to support us by welcoming new visitors to our neighborhood. We all need the business.

Thank you in advance from Vicious dogs restaurant and me, William Fedail owner/operator.

William Fedail 
Vicious dogs

Sat, Feb 11, 2017 at 11:08 AM
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